VBB: Approval on changing the address of Quang Ninh Branch
On 28/07/2020, Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced the approval on changing the address of Quang Ninh Branch as follows:

Manager of State Bank – Quang Ninh Branch approved changing the address of Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank – Quang Ninh Branch as follows:

1. Name (unchanged):

Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank – Quang Ninh Branch

2. Address:

· Old address: No. 338, Nguyen Van Cu, Hong Hai ward, Ha Long city, Quang Ninh province

· New address: No. 131, street No. 25/4, Bach Dang ward, Ha Long city, Quang Ninh province

3. Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank is responsible for implementing the Circular No. 21/2013/TT-NHNN dated 09/09/2013 of Governor of the State Bank

